
ENGINEERING STA REQUEST 

KRXI Licensee, LLC, licensee of digital television broadcast station KRXI-TV, Reno, 

Nevada (the “Station”), hereby requests an Engineering STA to operate on Channel 23 at 

reduced power to and until January 29, 2019.  The Applicant has installed the antenna and 

equipment per the Station’s Construction Permit, however, due to equipment malfunctions more 

time is needed for the Station to operate at full power. The Station has transitioned and is 

currently operating on Channel 23, but with reduced power at 10 kW ERP. The licensee 

anticipates that construction at full power will be completed before that time, and will promptly 

notify the FCC once full power construction is completed. 

The current STA request is in the public interest because it will permit the Station to 

continue to provide service to the public on its new channel, even with temporarily reduced 

parameters.  As noted, the Station intends to promptly complete construction by January 29, 

2019, and will let FCC Staff know immediately once construction is complete.     

    


